
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill 

Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday   

Tuesday Gymnastics  

Karate 

Club(SEMSA) 

Games  

Expressive Arts 

Disney  

Cooking  

Wednesday  Singing 

Thursday Creative DT  

Artist  

 

Friday   

Friday 2nd December 

Diary Dates 
Monday 5th December 

Keyboard lessons at Mill Lane 

PTA meeting at Mill Lane – 6.45pm 

 

Tuesday 6th December 

Flu vaccinations for Years 1, 2 and 3 

Music Concert for Year 2 musicians – 9:15am – Holt 

Road, parents invited 

Music lessons at Holt Road 

 

Wednesday 7th December 

Road safety training for Reception and Year 1 

Drum lessons at Mill Lane 

Music Concert for Year 3-6 – 6.30pm – Mill Lane – 

parents invited 

 

Thursday 8th December 

Road safety training for Year 3, 4 and 6 

 

Friday 9th December 

Parent Reading – 8.45am – 8.55am – Year 1&2 

(Year 1 please use the Gruffalo Cave classroom) 

Road safety training for Reception and Year 1 

Year 6 at German Christmas Market at Hellesdon 

High 

MILL LANE CHRISTMAS FAYRE – 2-4PM 

 

House Points 

1st – Holkham - 355 

2nd – Sandringham - 304 

3rd – Blickling - 284 

4th – Felbrigg - 265 

 

Attendance Award 

Well done to Class 34L with  

97.86% attendance this week. 

 

This week’s certificate winners are:  

George Henery, Bailey Bull, Jack Keeble, Liam 

Egmore, Thomas Matthewson, Cole Manley, Haydn 

Cursons, Brandon Clarke, Kai Pulford, Emma 

Middleton, Amelia Beardsworth, Millie Gains, Jordan 

Grapes, Lewin Razzell and Jessica Prior.  

Just a note….. 

 

Burst Water Main 
Thank you for your understanding with the Holt Road closure today 
(Friday) as we had no running water on site. We appreciate your efforts to 
arrange alternative child care.  
 

Reverse Advent Calendar Foodbank – Thank you!! 
We were overwhelmed with the generosity you showed towards the 
foodbank collection. As you may have seen on our Facebook page, the 
amount of food donated filled half our minibus and the manager of the 
warehouse was shocked with how much we had collected. A huge thank 
you to your all. It is lovely to think that your donations will go to help 
people living in and around our community who are finding things difficult 
at the moment and will hopefully mean they have food over the Christmas 
period. 
 

Vacancies 
One of our Nebula schools is currently recruiting for a minibus driver – 
please see attached flyer for more information. 
 

Christmas Craft Afternoon – Holt Road 
A date to add to the diary. On Thursday 15th December at 2pm parents are 
invited to Holt Road to come and spend the afternoon making a special 
festive decoration to take home, as well as take part in other festive 
activities with their child. 
 

Multiskills 
Well done Year 2 for a fantastic morning on Thursday competing against 
other schools at multiskills. The children proudly represented the school 
and did a brilliant job. Well done Year 2! 
 

Computer Screen Sale! 
Following ICT developments at Mill Lane, we have a number of spare 
computer screens looking for a new home. We are giving them away but 
would appreciate a donation towards school funds if you are able. Please 
speak to Mrs Clarke at Mill Lane office for more information. 
 

Reminders 

• Year 6 - next deposit for London (£40) is due 

• Year 2 deposit of £30 for How Hill needs to be in by Friday 9th 
December 

• Final orders for Christmas dinner is Monday 5th December at 9am 

• Flu vaccination forms need to be back by Monday 5th December 
if you wish for your child to have the vaccination. (Year 1,2 and 3 
only) 

 
 

PTA News 
We have been busy elves over the last few weeks getting everything 

ready for our Christmas Fayres. Our next PTA meeting is on Monday 

5th December at 6.45pm at Mill Lane. We will be discussing final 

arrangements for the fayres with regards to running stalls and getting 

resources ready etc, so if you have some time to spare and can join us 

please do. To get us in the festive mood we are bringing along nibbles. 

Please bring a bottle along if you can!  

If you would like to be part of our PTA please email our chair Sue 

Smith on horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com 

 


